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the problem ofor alchoholalchohol and
its relationship to the urban alas-
kan native was recently explored
bbyy an anchorage committee which
is ready to report its findings to
the anchorage city council

although natives comprise only
4 per cent of the population of
anchorage the committee found
that they account for 52652.6 per
cent of the arrests on drunk in
public charges

selective geographic enforce-
ment of drunk in public stat-
utes tendency toward racial en

forcement of such statutes and
inadequate enforcement by the
city of anchorage of alchoholicalcho holic
beverage sales to intoxicated per-
sons were cited as reasons for the
disproportionate figures

drinking behavior among urban
nnatives it was concluded results
from a matrix of cultural psy-
chologicalchological socioeconomicsocio economic and ed-
ucational factors which often cul-
minate in the commission of the
criminal act of being drunk in
public

the committee proposes a four

point program to be instituted aszis

a new approach totheto the problem
the first calls for individuals ar-
rested for being drunk in public
to have charges dismissed jwjtwjtwice
during a I112Z month period

the offender may then sign a
waiver and discusshisdiscuss his reason for
drinking with a referral aide who
would refer him to the appropri-
ate agency depending on his prob-
lem

the second point of the propos-
al is the retention of a counselor
to supervise referral aides and
overlook the entire referral sys-
tem at the same time available
for professional recommendations

an evaluation and referral cen-
ter for those having alchohol
related problems inclusive of a
community health programwouldprogram would
be established as the third point
in the proposal

the final point requests the
abolishment of the drunk in pub-
lic charge as a criminal offense
the present deterrent system

does not work as over 50 per
cent of those arrested for DIP
have more than one arrest the
committee stated

it is reported that members of
the committee included a number
of anchorage doctors lawyers asass

well as several native leaders
the drunk in public statute

is expected to be discussed at the
july 8 meeting of the anchorage
city council in the council cham-
bers at the loussac memorial
library


